
 

PUBLIC 
NOTICE 

 
 The regular meeting of the Bourbonnais Township Board of 
Commissioners scheduled for 5:30pm, Tuesday, January 23, 2024, 
at the Recreation Station, 770 E. Franklin, Bradley, Illinois, has 
been CANCELLED due to the forecasted weather conditions. 

 The meeting has been RESCHEDULED for 5:30pm, Tuesday, 
February 6, 2024, at the Recreation Station, 770 E. Franklin, 
Bradley, Illinois. 

 The meeting agenda for the RESCHEDULED meeting on 
February 6, 2024, will be posted in advance of that date and time. 

 

John Wilson, Interim Executive Director 
Bourbonnais Township Park District 

 
Posted January 23, 2024 

1) At the Recreation Station 
2) At the Perry Farm Office 
3) On the Park District Webpage 
4) Notified Kankakee Daily Journal 


